
From: Rempestekou Konstantina   
Sent: jeudi, 4 avril 2024 12:52 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Pm Greece [MFA] < >; v Christopoulos Theodoros 

>; Nikolaos Mavrakis > 
Subject: RE: ACCC/C/2017/149 (Greece) - letter to the Party concerned and the communicants 
 
Dear Fiona, 
 
On the part of the Ministry of Environment and Energy of Greece, we do not consider that a 
hearing would be needed, given that our Statement concerning the communication 
ACCC/C/2017/149 sets out at length our arguments.  
In any case, we are at the disposal of the Compliance Committee for participating in the 
foreseen negotiation process. 
 
Thank you for your kind cooperation. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Konstantina 
 
 
Konstantina Rempestekou 
Hellenic Ministry of Environment and Energy 
Directorate of International and European Activities 
Department of European and International Environmental Affairs 
119, Mesogeion Av., 115 26 Athens, Greece 
T:  
E:   
 
 




